
Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce several upcoming spiritual growth opportunities designed to deepen 

your faith and strengthen our community. 

Weekly Bible Study 

Join us every Wednesday at 7 PM in the Fellowship Hall for a time of worship, learning, and 

sharing. Our current study is on the Book of Acts. 

Prayer Retreat 

Mark your calendars for our Prayer Retreat on Saturday, March 15th, from 9 AM to 3 PM. This 

will be a day of reflection, prayer, and spiritual renewal. Please register at the church office. 

Spiritual Growth Workshop 

We will be hosting a workshop on Personal Spiritual Disciplines on April 22nd from 10 AM to 2 

PM. This event is open to all ages and will include practical tools for developing a deeper 

relationship with God. 

We encourage you to participate in these opportunities as a way to grow in your faith and 

community. Together, let us seek the Lord and support one another on our spiritual journeys. 

For more details, feel free to contact the church office at (123) 456-7890. 

Blessings, 

Pastor John Doe 


